
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter October 6th 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This term, Year 5 have been studying the Ancient Egyptians. We were lucky to 
have Hannah, from Shropshire Museums, visit us with a number of Egyptian 
artefacts. These helped us find out more about everyday life in Ancient Egypt. 
The children also had the opportunity to dress up in Egyptian clothing. 

                                

Tuesday 10th October   
School Photos                         

Wednesday 11th October    
Y1 Parent Workshop                                            

Y6 Polar Regions Workshop                      

Friday 20th October                      
Y6 Class Assembly                                                              

Tuesday 24th October               
Reception Tiny Town Visit                 

Friday 27th October               
Mufti Day                                             

Break up for half term                     

Monday 6th November               
Return back to school                     

Tuesday 14th November  
Parent Consultation Day                         

Tuesday 28th November  

Whole School Flu Immunisations                                  

Secondary School Applications                                                          

Year 6 Parents/Carers,                                                                                        

To apply for a  secondary school place for                                             

September 2024, you will need to apply online at                                                             

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions                                                        

The online application system is now available.                                       

The closing date for all applications is 31st October 2023 

 

Families  - Starting at 8am in the 

school Hall 

Individuals & Siblings during the 

school day 

  

 

 

As part of their D & T lesson, Year 2 

prepared a healthy pizza.  They learnt 

basic techniques 

to prepare the 

pizza, such as 

cutting, peeling & 

grating.  They 

chose their                     

toppings wisely,                                 

helping them  to        

understand how 

cooking balanced meals helps to keep 

you healthy. 

After all that hard work preparing the                                 

pizza and asking the kitchen staff to pop 

them in the oven, they all enjoyed eating 

them for their lunch! 

HARVEST FESTIVAL  We are collecting 

donations for our local foodbank and would 

be very grateful for any donations of tinned, 

packet or boxed food items.  Many thanks 


